AGDAYS FORLIFE

FALL PRAYER VIGIL — SEPTEMBER 22 - OCTOBER 31, 2010 — 24 hours a day / 7 days a week
SOUTHWESTERN LATE-TERM ABORTUARY - 8616 GREENVILLE AVENUE, DALLAS
(NORTHEAST CORNER OF GREENVILLE AVENUE AND ROYAL LANE)

Here are some basic guidelines to follow when praying at the vigil site during the daylight hours — 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. (see
separate guidelines for nighttime hours — 7 p.m. to 7 a.m.):

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY, CONTACT:

* 911

* Joanne Underwood, Campaign Coordinator and CPLC Director of Sidewalk Counseling, 469-767-5785
* Lauren Muzyka, Campaign Coordinator, 214-509-7195

* Catholic Pro-Life Committee (office), 972-267-LIFE (5433)

Where can I legally park?

The Southwestern late-term abortuary is located at 8616 Greenville Avenue in the “Royal Creek Professional
Park” complex. The best place to park is on Boundbrook Avenue. This is the first side street north of the
intersection of Greenville Avenue and Royal Lane, on the west side of Greenville Avenue. See the Map &
Directions for more parking options. Please do not park in the Royal Creek complex parking lot.

What do I do when I arrive?

There will be a “Vigil Supply Box” with a blue top at the vigil site. In this box, you will find a “Sign-In Sheet.”
Please sign this upon your arrival. Also, if you have not previously done so, please sign the “Statement of
Peace” and put it in the red folder. You will also find literature and prayer books in the box. After signing in,
please remain in the strict discipline of prayer while standing on the public access sidewalk of the office
complex. You are providing crucial spiritual and moral support for the sidewalk counselors, praying for the
babies and for the conversion of heart of the abortionists, staff, and the abortion-bound parents. Even when
sidewalk counselors are not present, prayer warriors are vital. Many an abortion-bound mother has confessed
that she turned away from abortion because she “saw people at the abortion center who were praying for me.”

Is everyone required to sign a Statement of Peace?

Yes! By signing the statement, each person is agreeing to maintain the peaceful presence that is key to the 40
Days for Life-Dallas Campaign.

Where can I legally stand?

There are three entrances into the office complex. You may stand in the public right of way (on the sidewalk)
at any of the three entrances. CPLC sidewalk counselors will direct you to where your public witness with
regard to the Southwestern late-term abortuary will be most effective. Please do not block the driveway or
sidewalk while praying.

What if my shift is over, and the next pray-er has not arrived?

If you must leave, and the next prayer volunteer has not arrived, call Vigil Coordinator Susan Platt at 214-392-
7545. She will find someone to come and immediately take your place.

ADDITIONAL NOTE: There should always be a minimum of two people praying at the vigil site. If you
arrive to pray at the site, and are the only person there, please sign in — but please feel free to sit in your car
and pray from your car. We appreciate your prayerful presence!!




